## hellofourth grader!

My name is Mrs. Muldoon, and I'm so excited to be your teacher this year! This is my 23rd year teaching fourth grade at HES!

I hope you had an AMAZING summer! I live with my husband and my dog, Summer. My three children are all grown up, but I have two adorable grandsons. Parker who will be in 4th grade and Ryder who will be in kindergarten here at HES! This summer I read a ton of books, tutored and visited one of my favorite places...the beach! Want to know a little more about me? Here are a few of my favorite things...



COLORS: Purple & pink
SEASON: Summer
FOOD: Pizza
CANDY: Twizzlers, chocolate with nuts
HOBBIES: Reading, dancing, movies
Baseball-The New York Mets
Titanic Trilogy, The Nightingale

We are going to have a fabulous year and learn so much! I am looking forward to meeting you and learning about all of YOUR favorite things this year. See you soon!



